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MILPERSMAN 1306-930 
 
HISTORIC SHIP NAUTILUS (SSN 571) 
 
Responsible 
Office 

NAVPERSCOM 
(PERS-403C) 

Phone:    DSN
          COM
          FAX

      882-4696
 (901) 874-4696
      882-2638

 
1.  Background.  The Historic Ship NAUTILUS (SSN 571) is an 
important part of U.S. Navy history.  The ship is located in 
Groton, CT and hosts more than 150,000 visitors each year. 
 
    a.  The crew of the NAUTILUS is in constant contact with the 
public, requiring an outstanding personal appearance, free of 
obvious skin blemishes, and having excellent natural posture and 
military bearing. 
 
    b.  Good moral character with respect to authority, as well 
as a clear, distinct speaking voice (free from any impediment) 
are musts. 
 
    c.  Members fluent in the following languages are highly 
desired:  French, Spanish, German, Arabic, Japanese, Chinese, or 
Tagalog. 
 
    d.  Tour length will be prescribed rating shore tour. 
 
2.  Requirements/Qualifications 
 
    a.  Male members must be submarine (SS) qualified.  
Nuclear-trained females who have completed Enlisted Surface 
Warfare Specialist qualification may be considered upon 
completion of an AS/CVN tour and favorable endorsement as having 
the ability to perform Radiological Control (RADCON) duties. 
 
    b.  E-6 personnel not qualified Engineering Watch Supervisor 
(EWS)/Propulsion Plant Watch Supervisor (PPWS) for nuclear 
trained personnel, or Chief of the Watch (COW) for non-nuclear 
trained personnel must be recommended by the commanding officer 
(CO) as having the potential to rapidly qualify for the 
appropriate watch upon returning to sea following the NAUTILUS 
tour. 
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    c.  As required, some nuclear-trained personnel will be 
ordered via Radiological Control Technician Qualification 
School, Norfolk Naval Shipyard, VA. 
 
    d.  Member must not have any visible tattoos. 
 
    e.  Nuclear trained personnel must possess a valid driver’s 
license. 
 
    f.  COs must personally interview applicants prior to 
certifying eligibility.  This responsibility may not be 
delegated. 
 
    g.  Complete sections A, C, D3, and D5 of NAVPERS 1306/92 
(Rev. 12-03), Special Program Screening Form, Exhibit 1 of 
MILPERSMAN 1306-900.  For item A7, member must be within 
height-weight standards. 
 
    h.  Required obligated service (OBLISERV) for this program 
is 36 months. 
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